"‘“"—%-—GENESEE COUNTY

[ PROFESSIONALISM SINCE 1897 IS Executive Director

il AR AssOCIATION

LAW DAY PHOTOGRAPHY CONTEST

January 26, 2008
Dear Educator:

The Genesee County Bar Association is sponsoring an Annual Law Day Photography Contest, open
to all 6-12th grade students in Genesee County. This year’slocal theme is “Celebrate Your Freedom
— Images of Freedom.” We invite teachers of these grades to encourage participation and include the
photography contest in their lesson plans. The American Bar Association’s web site, www.abanet.org,
has a variety of lesson plans for all age groups about freedom, justice, and democracy.

Enclosed are photography contest requirements and an entry form for your use. You may make the
number of photocopies necessary for all interested teachers and students. A WINNER FROM EACH
GRADE LEVEL WILL BE SELECTED AND WILL RECEIVE A $25.00 GIFT CERTIFICATE.
Winning photographs will be displayed at the Genesee County Bar Association’s Annual Law Day
Luncheon, at Genesee County Circuit Court, on our website at www.gcbalaw.org, and in the
March/April Special Edition of our bimonthly magazine Bar Beat. Other submissions will be displayed
at the Flint Public Library during the month of May. Posters will not be returned. Additionally, EVERY
student who submits an entry will receive a certificate of participation.

ALL PHOTOGRAPHS MUST BE POSTMARKED NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, FEBRUARY
29, 2008 and should be sent to: Genesee County Bar Association

315 East Court Street

Flint, MI 48502

We do hope you will lend your support in helping us achieve maximum participation in Law Day 2008.
Should you have any questions regarding the contest, please contact me at (810) 232-6012.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Ramona L. Sain, Executive Director
Genesee County Bar Association

8 315 E. COURT STREET, FLINT, M1 48502 B
PHONE (810) 232-6000
FAX (810) 232-8310
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